
The City of Carl Junction is accepting bids from interested contractors for a chain link fence replacement 
at the pickleball courts in Center Creek Park 201 Valley Ln, Carl Junction, MO.  Approximately 320’ of 8’ 
tall chain link fence was damaged by winds in the spring storms.  All posts will be 3” diameter Sch 40 
galvanized pipe with caps on the top.  Post will be set in concrete 3’ to 4’ deep.  Top rail and mid-rail are 
required with fencing attached.  Wind netting supplied by the City shall be installed.  Posts will be 
installed on the outside edge of the asphalt but not in the asphalt.  Bids must be received by July 10th, 
2025, 2pm.  They may be mailed to City of Carl Junction, Attention: Fence Repair, P.O. Box 447, Carl 
Junction, MO  64834 or emailed to cjcityadm@carljunction.org.  A current City of Carl Junction business 
license is required.  The City of Carl Junction is an Equal Opportunity Employment Agency and 
encourages women and minority owned businesses to submit.   
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